
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NOTICE 

Summer Bridging Programme for P.1- P.3 Students 

 

E/IC/SC/18/148 

9th May 2019 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

To enrich non-Chinese speaking P.1-P.3 students’ Chinese language learning abilities, a ‘Bridging 

Programme’ will be available for students during the summer holiday. 

 

The programme aims to provide daily life learning experiences and enable students to pursue their 

interest in learning Chinese language through a wide range of learning activities including both lessons 

and outings. The programme runs from 5th August 2019 to 16th August 2019 from 9:00a.m. to 

3:00p.m.. 
 

A free school bus service is available for students participating in the Bridging Programme.  However, 

the service is only provided to the Yuen Long, Tin Shui Wai and Fu Tai districts.  

 

If your son/daughter would like to attend the above-mentioned Bridging Programme, please complete 

the attached reply slip and return it to class teacher on or before 17/5/2019. 

 

For further enquiries about the programme, please contact our school office at 2450 2270. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                       

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

E/IC/SC/18/148 

 

Student Reply Slip 
Summer Bridging Programme 

 

 

I  wish  /  do not wish  my son/daughter to attend the above programme. 

□ Please provide school bus service.  
 

  I live in :   Yuen Long  /  Tin Shui Wai  /   Fu Tai  district  
(Please  the appropriate box) 

 

Name of child:                        ( English )                             ( Chinese ) 

Class:              Class no.: (      ) 

Parent’s Name:                                  Parent’s Signature:                    

Parent’s contact phone number:                              Date: ____________________ 

* Please delete as appropriate and return this reply slip to Mr Mok. 


